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I think we all know that unless producers have to incur the cost of the packaging 
waste their products produce, they will have no incentive to change their packaging 
policies in a way that would benefit Maine and our environment. This is not fair to put
on consumers as many do not understand, it needs to come from businesses first. Let 
Maine lead the way on this initiative that truly is imperative for our future. Thank 
you!


